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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>
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To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Danielle Trevett Trevett  

Address 
2650 wildcat place 
Indian head, MD 20640 

Phone 
2403042642  

Email 
daniellechaney21@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I have been a Charles County resident for almost 10 years. I am finding it harder to want to stay in my home and shop the local 
businesses when I can drive to other counties like St.Mary’s or even drive to Virginia and shop. Since the mask mandate was lifted I 
have done all of my shopping in Charles county. It has been nice to support local businesses but if the mask mandate becomes law I 
will be going back to online or shopping elsewhere. This mandate is absurd and an over reach of power by our commissioners. The 
majority of Charles county is ready to move on and go back to living a normal life without restrictions or face coverings. If you truly 
care about the residents of Charles County you will drop this and let us continue like we have been since the mask mandate was 
lifted.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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